
 

          

OneCare Vermont Tax Status 

 

OneCare is not operated to make profits. We are provider led and operate in alignment with the non-

profit missions of our founders and the many providers who participate.  OneCare budgets to break 

even and surpluses are either added to reserves that are required by regulators or distributed to 

provider participants who have met the standards for delivering high quality care.  

 

Although we believe that OneCare could fulfill the tax exempt non-profit requirements, as a strong 

provider led LLC, it is not eligible for Vermont non-profit status.  Unique restrictions in Vermont law do 

not allow non-profits to have more than 49% of their Board financially interested.  ACO regulations 

require that 75% of the Board be provider representatives, and providers can receive savings and 

funding from the ACO. 


